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Louise, Debbie, Sue, Sue, Marie, Lesley, 

Ruby and Sally would like to welcome all 

the children, parents and carers back 

after the break. 

We will be focusing this half term on 

‘lets celebrate, Please encourage your child 

to bring an item in for show & tell for 

either the topic or letter of the week 

(nothing of value & named please), or if you 

as a parent or carer wishes to talk to the 

children about a special celebration then 

please let us know you are always very 

welcome 

End of Term party 

Tiggers is holding our Christmas 

party on Friday 18th December 

10.30am – 12.30pm all the children 

registered with the pre-school are invited. 

There will be a very special guest arriving at 

12.15pm, someone who is very jolly, wears 

red and is very very busy at this time of 

year!  Letters will be out shortly.  

 

Committee, AGM 

The time has come to hold our annual AGM.  

The Annual General Meeting is open to the 

parents, carers of all of the children who 

attend the setting. It is our shared forum 

for looking back over the previous year's 

activities and shaping the coming year's plan. 

It is also a time to elect new committee 

members for the coming year. 

The committee is responsible for: managing 

the setting's finances; employing and 

managing the staff; making sure that the 

setting has, and works to, policies that help 

it to provide a high quality service; and 

making sure that the setting works in 

partnership with the children's parents. 

It is an expectation of the pre-school that at 

least one representative from each family of 

a child attending the pre-school is present at 

the AGM, Letter to follow, Thank you 

 

Fundraising 

Bags 2 School 

Thanks to all who donated unwanted old 

clothes, bags etc. We raised £15 

 

The Great Turnditch Bake Off 

WOW all the cakes were amazing, thanks to 

all who took part, donated and baked for our 

cake sale, also to Jenny Edmunds for her 

fantastic organisation. 

We raised an Amazing £170!! Towards pre-

school resources. 

We will again be fundraising this half term, 

more details will follow on events. 

Please support us in our fundraising efforts, 

it benefits all the children at the pre-

school.  

 

Shottle Christmas Fayre 

The school are 

again hosting a 

Christmas fayre at 

Shottle Hall on 

Thursday 5th 

November 5.30pm – 

10pm. 

The school have 

very kindly agreed 

to us holding our 

cake stall for the 

third year running. We would like to ask for 



donations of cakes to sell, big or small! 

Please bring them into pre-school anytime on 

Wednesday 4th November. THANK YOU 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Boxes 

Please provide your child with a variety of 

healthy foods in their lunch box, thank you 

 

Name Them, Name Them, Name Them! 

Please name everything your child 

brings into pre-school, bags, 

coats, lunch boxes etc, as you 

would be surprised how many children do 

have the same items. Please remember to 

send you child with a waterproof coat that 

has a hood. Wellies if the weather is 

particularly wet, we go out whatever the 

weather! 

Happy Birthday 

Happy Birthday in  

November to 

Charley is 3! James is 3! Edward is 2! 

December to 

Ben is 3! Thea is 4! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parents Afternoon 

We will be holding a parents afternoon on 

Thursday 3rd December 1.30pm – 2.30pm 

this a time when you can look through your 

child’s folder, talk to your child’s key 

person. 
 

 

Parents Information 

There is a lot of information on the table 

and notice board in the foyer, pre-school 

policies, staff/committee information, what 

we are planning for snack, activities for the 

children, ideas to support your child’s 

learning at home, please take time to read, 

thankyou  
 

 
 

 

Keep up to date 

Website 

http://www.turnditchanddistrictplaygroup.c

o.uk/ 

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/groups/turnditchanddist

rictplaygroup/ 
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Term dates 

Autumn Term 2 

Tuesday 3rd November – Friday 18th December 

Spring Term 1 

Tuesday 5th January – Friday 12th February 

Spring Term 2 

Tuesday 23rd February – Thursday 24th March 

Summer Term 1 

Tuesday 12th April – Friday 27th May 

Summer Term 2 

Tuesday 7th June – Friday 22nd July 

Inset Days 

Tuesday 26th July 

We have two further inset days to set, we will give parents as much notice as 

possible as to when they are. 
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